
Libertarian Party of Central New Jersey 
Meeting Minutes – May 24, 2005 

 
CALL TO ORDER 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. at Barry Allen’s 
residence in Piscataway.  In attendance were members Howard Schoen 
(presiding), Barry Allen, Jim Harshman and John Paff (secretary).   
 

APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES 
 

Paff was absent for the February, March and April 2005 meetings.  
Schoen said that he will prepare the minutes of the April 2005 meeting 
and the members present did not know if minutes existed for the 
February 2005 or March 2005 meetings.  Paff said that he will prepare 
minutes from the February 2004 meeting from Schoen’s notes and present 
them at the June meeting. 
  

OFFICERS’ REPORTS 
 
None 

STANDING COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 

Recruitment Committee 
 
Schoen reported that the following street fairs are upcoming: Dunellen 
on September 11, 2005, Monroe on September 18, 2005 and Metuchen on 
October 1, 2005.   Schoen will list these fairs on the LPSMC-Announce 
list and solicit input as to which ones the party wishes to 
participate in. 
  

SPECIAL ORDERS 
 
The next meeting will be held on Thursday, June 30, 2005 7:30 P.M. at 
the Lone Star restaurant on Route 22 W, Scotch Plains. 

 
AD HOC COMMITTEES 

 
Open Government Task Force 

 
Moved by Paff: Resolved, that the term of the Open Government Task 
Force be extended until December 31, 2005.  Seconded.  Carried. 
  
Business being concluded, the meeting adjourned. 
 
John Paff 
Secretary 
 


